July, August 2021 Prayer: www.intfrep.com

Dear Friends and Co-Laborers:

We appreciate so very much your prayers and financial support over these many years, and
especially in this year of 2021. We have had many heartaches and trials this year, but the Lord
has proven Himself over and over again in giving deliverance from all our trials. Praise God!

We had a ministry earlier this year at the Autumn Care Rehabilitation Center, but there was a
lockdown due to the Covid 19 virus, for a good while. Then a few weeks ago we were invited to
return for services. However, just this week, another lockdown came due to the virus. They will
again contact me when we can return. Please pray about this. Also, I was privileged to preach at
West End Baptist Church in Easley, SC, where Mark Tinsley is the pastor. We are still in need of
Filipino, and KJV Bibles, and tracts for Cyprus.

I am completely surrendered to do God’s will in the remainder of 2021, and in the years to
come. I am seeking ways for my wife and I to serve our Lord Jesus Christ, and am praying for
open doors. Even at my age of 82 years, I still have a strong desire to serve Him. Please pray for
us. After 7 years as a pastor in Walhalla, SC, and 28 years in Cyprus, I feel I can assist anyone
interested in missions, or the pastorate. Please pray for my family with many sicknesses and
problems. I cannot name them all in this letter, but have mentioned them in previous letters.

Serving Jesus until He returns,

Charles & Oleen Tinsley

Contact: Charles & Oleen Tinsley 751 Harris Ave NW Valdese, NC 28690 charlestinsley@mwbm.org
Sending Church: Bible Baptist Church PO Box 1544 Pickens, SC 29671 Pastor Mark Dibler

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph706.654.2818




